
Academia Del Pueblo Elementary  

2021-2022 School Year  

Reopening School for In-Person Learning 

Fall 2021 

Academia del Pueblo (ADP) has diligently been planning and preparing for reopening for the 
2021-2022 school year, while ensuring the health, safety, and well-being of students, staff, and 
community. Countless individuals have invested their time and expertise to develop this plan.   
  
Plan A:  Regular Schedule. All students return to in-person learning, five (5) days per 

week.  
  
Green Light for Reopening School  
In alignment with the Governor’s executive order, March 2021, Academia del Pueblo 
Elementary has adopted reopening criteria for in-person learning that align closely with the 
recommendations provided by the Arizona Department of Public Health.   
  
Safety Mitigation Plan  
  
These are the COVID-19 Protocols for students, staff, families, visitors and anyone entering the 
campus of Academia del Pueblo Elementary.  The Protocols were adjusted to reflect changes 
and similarities to our 2020-21 Mitigation Plan (to view the 2020-21 Mitigation Plan, please see 
our website page: https://www.academiadelpueblo.org/copy-of-parental-rights-handbook 
  
Changes:  

• Face masks are required on campus  
• Face masks are required for all staff, vaccinated and unvaccinated   
• Face masks are required for all visitors  
• Face masks required on school buses  
• Desk shields are optional for teachers in classrooms. Social distancing maintained  
• Limited capacity for parents and visitors on campus for scheduled sports events   
• Virtual assemblies, such as awards assembly, when possible  
• ADP will resume normal recess schedule  
• Modified seating arrangements during lunch  

 
   
 
Mitigation strategies that will continue:  
 
   

• Hand washing stations on school grounds  
• Water bottle filling stations  
• Enhanced cleaning and disinfecting schedule  
• Hand sanitizing stations in each classroom and on bus   
• Parents and visitors are allowed by appointment ONLY  
• ADP will continue to uphold the “no outside food policy)”  

https://www.academiadelpueblo.org/copy-of-parental-rights-handbook

